
email: admin.brockton@taw.org.uk     Tel: 01746 785671

SCHOOL CONTACT INFORMATION

October
Monday 21st October

This Girl Can @ Lillieshall 8.30am
Tuesday 22nd October 

Brockton Open day 2pm
Wednesday 23rd October

Harvest Serive 2.30pm, Shipton Church 
Thursday 24th October 

Last day of term 
Friday 25th October 

PD Day – No Children in school
November

Monday 4th November 
Term starts

Wednesday 6th November 
KS2 Cross country @ Barrow 1-2.30pm

Friday 22nd November 
FOBs non uniform day (Christmas Hamper 

Donation)
Thursday 28th November 

Parent Meetings 1.30pm – 6.30pm
December 

Wednesday 4th December 
Pantomime, Sleeping Beauty @ Severn Theatre

Frinday 13th December 
Robins Class Nativity 2pm @ Brockton School

Wednesday 18th December 
Christmas Dinner Day  
Friday 20th December 

End of Term 

What a fantastic day everyone has had with our outdoor learning focus today. 
Thank you to FOBS for providing the funding for these sessions over the course 
of this academic year. Our next one is scheduled for Friday 13th December - let’s 
hope the weather remains kind to us!
We had a visit from Much Wenlock Rainbows, Brownies and Guides this week 
who have told us all about the exciting and interesting activities they do. If your 
daughter would like to get involved, we have more information about the groups 
in school. 
Robins Class really enjoyed their visit to Park Hall Farm this week – I have had 
such good reports about their behaviour and enthusiasm during the visit, what a 
credit to our school. 
A huge well done to our High 5 netball team, Alycia, Emily, Frankie, Franek and 
Oliver who have won the Much Wenlock league and will now be progressing to 
the Shropshire Primary Schools Games finals – a fantastic achievement, everyone!

Fortnightly Message 
from Mrs Hunt

Upcoming Events
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Next Weeks Menu



Our Christian Values

This half term Christian 
Value focus is

Generosity

Trust Justice

Ser
vic
eCourage

Truthfulness

Generosity



Brockton's
Netball 

Superstars

Brockton's High Five Netball Team 
On Thursday evening 5 superstars represented Brockton 

School. They won both of their matches against Church Preen 
and Broseley, meaning that they will be playing in the 

Shropshire Primary School Games final.
Well Done!!



We have lots of exciting events and activities planned for the coming year 
to help raise money for our small school and ensure our children have fun 

along the way! 

But - we need more volunteers! 

There is no requirement to commit to a specific role / attend every meeting 
but we would be really grateful to anyone who would be willing to sign up to 

a volunteer list to help with things such as: 

It’s been a busy past year... 

Frozen / Freshly Baked Fridays 
Discos 
Movie Nights 
Christmas Wreath making 
Brockton Summer Shindig 

All of these events, along with your help and support 
allowed us to do some fantastic things for our children... 

Christmas party gifts 
Yr6 SAT’s and leaving gifts 
Boats and Bonnets 
Repair the outdoor shelter 
Forest school funding 2024/2025 
Our new playground equipment 

Occasional baking for Freshly Baked Fridays 
Helping at after school FOBs events such as discos 
/ film nights 
Getting involved in work parties on the grounds 

Please contact a member of FOBs if you would be able to 
help with any of the above. 

Friends of Brockton School 
(FOBs) 



Red Kites



Robins

Robins have 
had an 

amazing time 
at Park Hall 

Farm


